
Lyndale Avenue South 
reconstruction
Designing a safer road for all

Project overview
We’re working to build a Lyndale Avenue for today and 
tomorrow. Hennepin County, along with the City of 
Minneapolis, Metro Transit and other partners, continues to 
work on improving safety for all users on Lyndale Avenue South 
(County Road 22) between Franklin Avenue (County Road 5) 
and 31st Street. 

In July 2022, a new 3-lane configuration was implemented on 
this stretch of Lyndale Avenue South as part of a pilot project. 
Initial traffic data and feedback from people along the corridor 
are generally supportive of the change. 

Before construction begins to rebuild this more than 50-year-
old portion of Lyndale Avenue South, we will work to build 
off our pilot project findings and plan for the permanent 
configuration. This work includes streetlights, curbs, signals, 
sidewalks, pavement, underground utility work, and more.

Share your vision for the  
future Lyndale Avenue! 
Take our five-minute 
survey and tell us what 
improvements you’d like  
to see. The county will  
use your feedback as  
one input when making 
design decisions. 

Path to construction* 

August – 
October 
2023

Tell us what 
you think 
about existing 
conditions 
on Lyndale 
Avenue South  

August – 
October 
2023

Winter 2023

We’ll collect 
your input on 
initial design 
concepts

Winter 2023 Spring 2024 

We’ll share the 
preferred design 
alternative with 
the community 
and gather your 
final input 

Spring 2024 Fall 2024 –  
Fall 2025

Final  
engineering and 
planning   

Fall 2024 –  
Fall 2025

2026

Construction 
expected to 
begin 	          

2026

*dates subject to change    

Visit the engagement portal and  
sign up for email updates

beheardhennepin.org/lyndale-avenue 

Contact the project team: 
Josh Potter, P.E. 
Transportation engineer 
josh.potter@hennepin.us


